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| On April 25th and 26th the semi-annual 
| Meeting of Zone One, Ontario Federation of 
. Anglers and Hunters will be held in Terrace 

i Bay. 
It is expected that some thirteen Fish & 

Game “lubs from White River to Fort Frances 
: Will send approximately sixty delegates. 
| Several senior officials from the Department 
| of Lands & Forests are also expécted, 
i The Terrace Bay Fish & Game Club will, of 
| course, be the host Club and Stan.Hodgkiss, 
| President of Zone One of the Federation will 
' be the chairman for this semi-annual meeting. 
| Dr. H.H.MacKay, Chief, Game, Fish & Hatcher- 
{ ies, Department of Lands & Forests, will be 

the guest speaker at the banquet which will 
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WELCOME ANGLER & HUNTER DELEGATES TO TERRACE 
BAY FOR SPRING MEETING 
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be held on Saturday night at the Hotel Terr- 
j ace. 

The agenda for the two day meeting is a 
| full one. Committee reports will be given 
on every pertinent subject connected with 
conservation as well as several resolutions 
presented for consideration of the convention. 

Conservation is of vital importance to the 
: Province of Ontario and we are fortunate in 
having such an organization as the Federation 

‘ of Anglers & Hunters who do so much for the 
| preservation of wild life, 
i May the delegates from Zone One have a 
very successful Spring Meeting this comin 
weekend in Terrace Bay. 

  

MENS CHORUS GO TO. MINNEAPOLIS FOR BIG SING 

The Annual Big Sing is being held in Minn- 
eapolis this year and 18 members of the 
Terrace Bay Mens Chorus including our accom- 

| Panist Ellen Hodgkiss will make the trek. 
The Big Sing is conducted each year by the 

; Upper Mid-West District of the Associated 
| Male Choruses of America, of which Terrace 
; Bay is a member. This year it is expected 
| that twelve Choruses comprising of upwards 

of 300 men will attend from the district which 
includes Fort William and Terrace Bay in Ont - 

, ario and many other town and cities in 
Wisconsin and Minnesota. 

! Our Chorus is privileged in having the 
_ honour of singing two solo numbers as well as 
_ Participating in the Massed Numbers and, as 
_ usual, a good time in general can be expected. 

| Most of the fellows are being accompanied 
' by their wives, who also look forward to the 
: annual occasion, 

This year the men will be resplendent in 
| their new dinner jackets which were ordered 
‘ in time for the Big Sing and which is now 
' their permanent wardrobe for concerts. 

| BUS NOTICE 
i Bus service between the Kimberly-Clark 
Mill and the Terrace Bay Townsite will be dis- 

; continued on Friday, May lst. 
! . The last bus trip will leave the Mill at 
| 12.05 A.M, Friday, May lst. 
j 
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CATERING FIRM TO OPERATE DORMITORIES ETC, 

Effective May lst, 1°59, the management 

and Cafeteria will be taken over by FOOD 
SERVICE MANAGEMENT LIMITED, | 

FORMER SCHREIPER RESIDENT KILLED IN U.S. 
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Word has just been received of the death 
of Mr, Allan Jaffary of Toronto, who was 
killed while crossing the street at Shreve- ; 
port, Louisiana. 

Mr. and Mrs. Jaffary were vacationing in | 

The many Schreiber and district friends 
of Mr, Jaffary will be very sorry to hear of 
this tragic mishap. 

ANNUAL SCOUT-CUB BANQUET HELD LAST SATURDAY 

The Tenth Annual Cub and Scout Father and 
Son Banquet was held on Saturday, April 18th 
in the Terrace Bay Moose Hall. 
ing the banquet were: Mr.R.Shirriff, Mill | 
Manager, who gave a talk oni similarities and | 
differences in American and Canadian Scout- | 
ing. He is well informed on this due to 
the fact that he was an Eagle Scout in the | 
American Scouts and Scoutmaster of the 
troop in Terrace Bay at one time. Mrs.H. ; 
Coe, Vice-President of the Local Association ; 
to Guides and Brownies attended as their — 
representative and Mr.S.Baxter of Marathon, 
District Commissioner in this area. Mr. 
Baxter announced the appointment of Mr. R. 
Wills as assistant District Commissioner and 
also presented Mr.Wills with his ten year 
service badge. 

Mr.L,A.Woods, Vice-President of Manitoba- 
Northwestern Ontario Boy Scout Council 
presented Bruce MacDonald and Gary Crandle- 
mire with their Queen Scout Badges. 

Bruce is the son of Alex MacDonald em- 
ployed by Kimberly-Clark Pulp and Paper Co., 
and Gary is the son of Mr. and Mrs. Lester 
Crandlemire employed by Ontario Hydro. Both 
boys had travelled to Winnipeg ob April 4th 
accompanied by Scouter Bryan Peterkin to 
attend the Queen Scout Recognition Ceremony 
held in the Manitoba Legislature Building. 
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NEW_OFFICERS FOR CURLING CLUB NAMED 

  

The Executive for the Terrace Bay Curling 
Club for the 59-60 season are as follows: 
President, L.Crockford; Ist Vice-Pres., H. 
Solly; 2nd Vice-Pres., J.Garvin; Directors, 
T,Olsen, K,Boyle, C.Koski, L.Duquette and — 
B.Peterkin; Treasurer, D,Evans-Smith; Sec., 
D.Whitley; Trustees K.Johnson and H.Gusul. 

Curlers are reminded of the annual wind- 
up banquet and dance at the Moose Hall on 
May 2nd. Tickets are available from members 
of the Executive, 

BADMINTON SEASON CLOSES - The last game of ~ 
the season will be played on Monday, Apr.27. 

 


